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You will receive tomorrow your Coronavirus Weekly Report. We are grateful for all the comments 

and advice from Chamber members and have adapted the report accordingly. You will note that 

England is faring well compared to most countries in Europe and that East Kent is especially well 

positioned to welcome visitors and tourists. What is less clear is whether the end of lockdown will be 

confirmed for 21st June 2021.  

 

For perfectly understandable reasons, the government is awaiting the latest data before making a 

formal announcement. Although we are confident that some spectators will be allowed to attend The 

Open from 11th to 18th July 2021, we are still awaiting news as to how many and under what 

conditions. The results of this uncertainty impact heavily on event management companies of all sizes 

and your Chamber is no exception. The result is that we will not be able to offer our scheduled and 

ever-popular Chamber Business Networking Breakfast on 2nd July 2021 but will be resuming these 

meetings as soon as it is reasonable to do so.  

 

We can confident that The R&A will put on a spectacular show at Royal St. George’s Golf Club for 

The Open, whatever the prevailing conditions, and we are also certain that our own Chamber Charity 

Golf Day will go ahead as planned at the same venue on 2nd November 2021.   

 

Surrounded by so many uncertainties and obstacles to profitable trading, it is comforting to hear 

nearly every day how Chamber members are supporting each other through these difficult times. 

Your copy of the Chamber’s East Kent Business Directory lists suppliers in almost every sector of our 

economy and the mutual support this generates has been a critical factor in sustaining some local 

companies. You can also be certain that the Chamber is here to support you around the clock. 

Whatever issue you raise, we will address your question promptly and in confidence. Our East Kent 

Business Advice Clinic is fully operational as a free service and we are grateful for the many words of 

gratitude and encouragement received from Chamber members who have attended the sessions.  

 

Finally, the government may make a definitive announcement about the ending of lockdown at any 

time and we will be pleased to ensure you are updated. In the meantime, as always please feel free to 

contact the Chamber, your Chamber, and let us know your thoughts and opinions.  
 

David Foley 

Chief Executive 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Information 

Thanet & East Kent and Dover District Chambers of Commerce provide professional business support to 
the East Kent coastal business community. 
 

Contact 
Emails: 

 
 

 

Membership & Marketing: 

Events:  
General Enquiries: 

Chief Executive: 

info@doverchamber.co.uk &  info@tekc.co.uk         

admin@doverchamber.co.uk 
admin@tekc.co.uk    

davidfoley@tekc.co.uk 
Tels: 

Mob: 
Websites: 

01843 609289 & 01304 892484  

07967284850  
www.tekc.co.uk 

www.doverchamber.co.uk 

 

   

Offices 
Research Centre: Innovation House, Discovery Park, Ramsgate Road, Sandwich, Kent CT13 9FF 

Thanet:  Kent Innovation Centre, Millennium Way, Broadstairs, Kent CT10 2QQ 
Whitfield: White Cliffs Business Centre, Honeywood Road, Whitfield, Kent CT16 3EH   

Dover Town Centre: 2nd floor, Maybrook House, Queens Gardens, Dover, Kent CT17 9AH 


